
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 October 2017 

 

ERA approves Alinta Sales Pty Ltd's amended electricity 
standard form contract (ERL6) 
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved Alinta Sales Pty Ltd’s amended 
standard form contract for the supply of electricity to small use customers.  Small use customers 
consume less than 160 megawatt hours of electricity a year. 

Following the receipt of Alinta’s proposed amended standard form contract in April 2017, the 
ERA sought submissions from interested parties on the proposed contract.  On 1 June 2017, a 
submission was received from Mr Stephen Stockwell.  

On 19 September 2017, Alinta submitted a revised proposed standard form contract which takes 
into account feedback from the ERA and the submission.  

The ERA is satisfied that the amended standard form contract meets the requirements of the 
Electricity Industry Act 2004 (Act), and the regulations and code that sit under the Act.  

A copy of Alinta’s amended standard form contract is available on the ERA website.  
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/18297/2/Alinta%20Sales%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20ERL006%20-%20%20Standard%20Form%20Contract.PDF
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